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To Albert C. Tolson, Chief Clerk, 

City of Baltimore, Md. 

Dear Sir: .. 

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of the gracious Resolution passed 
by both branches of the City Council. It has been a geniun pleasure to 
me to be able to recognize in this way the work of the great hospital 
founded by your distinguished citizen, whose benefactions have had such 
a powerful influence upon the intellectual life of "bhe nation. I feel 
sure that the Institute thus started under the auspices of the Johns Hop­
kins Hospital will be a benefit to those stricken with the saddest of all 
human afflictions, and I sincerely trust that the work of the scientific 
staff may bring us nearer to the solution of some of the many problems 
connected with the prevention and cure of mental disorders. 

I have the honor to be. 
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